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molex Product Change Notification (PCN)

PCN Number | 508350 Date Issued | January 10, 2020

Reason for Change | Retraction

Change Type Description | This notification is to advise you of a modification to a previously
issued PCN. Please refer to the information below for details
regarding the amendment.

Assessment of Change | Passed FAI

Internal Molex Qualification Date January 10, 2020

Sample Availability Date
(Changed Part) January 10, 2020

Planned Implementation Date | April 01, 2020

Method of Identifying Change | Product made after planned implementation date can contain the

change
Before Change After Change
= PCN#508350 - RETRACTION OF PCN#507839 Overview:
= We hereby inform you that - after further review - Molex HDC has decided not to
move ahead with PCN#507839 involving the new double lever in stainless steel for
{ <% . 10B, 16B & 24B hoods/housings.
) P
/ /} = The picture on the left refers to the change previously announced.
— N
- /7\ = See attached the impacted parts list.
3 )
: Q

CURRENT LEVER WHICHWILL BE MAINTAINED CHANGE WHICHWON'T BE MOVED AHEAD
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You may address any technical inquiries regarding this PCN by sending E-mail to
pcn_coordinator@molex.com or your Local Sales Engineer.

Note: While responding, please retain "PCN Notification:508350" in the e-mail Subject line for faster
response.

Molex, LLC
2222 Wellington Court
Lisle, IL 60532
TEL: 630-969-4747
www.molex.com
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PCN #
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Molex Part #

936011537
936011542
936011575
936011731
936011816
936011855
936012539
936012561
936012620
936013029
936013049
936013059
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936013246
936013294
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936013581
936014012
936014022
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Part numbers affected:
93601-2539
93603-0089





Overview:

= We hereby inform you that - after further review - Molex HDC has decided not to
move ahead with PCN#507839 involving the new double lever in stainless steel for
10B, 16B & 24B hoods/housings.

= The picture on the left refers to the change previously announced.

= See attached the impacted parts list.




= PCN#508350 - RETRACTION OF PCN#507839
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